


The Science and Engineering Division of the National Federation of the Blind, and The National Association of Blind Students of the National Federation of the Blind, announce a Joint Science Oriented Phone Conference

On January 9, 2017, at 9 PM Eastern Standard Time (EST) The Science and Engineering Division of the National Federation of the Blind and The National Association of Blind Students of the National Federation of the Blind, will have a science-oriented phone conference.  The conference will use the Students' conference line with the contact information:
Phone: 605-475-6700,
Access code: 7869673. 

The speakers, and topics, are:

John Miller will speak on how to do physics and engineering;

Kennedy Stomberg will speak on how to do biology labs;

Ashley Neybert will talk about how to do chemistry labs; And, 

Kristen Johnson will describe how to do dissections.

This meeting should last approximately an hour.

For more information, please contact either:

Science and Engineering President John Miller
Phone: 858-527-1727
Email: johnmillerphd@hotmail.com

Or

National Association of Blind Students President Kathryn Webster
Phone: 203-273-8463
Email: nabs.president@gmail.com 
[bookmark: _GoBack]



